Logistical support for visit of Exchange Scientist from Japan:
A foreign scientist from the University of Tokyo, Japan, has been approved as an Exchange Scientist under the Short-Term Scientist Exchange Program (STSEP) to visit the laboratory of Dr. Ira Pastan, Laboratory of Molecular Biology, Center for Cancer Research, National Cancer Institute, from August 7, 2008 to December 6, 2008.

Contractor is expected to provide one check in the amount of $10,000 every month from dates noted above.  Initial check cannot be sent until authorized by Project Officer; once visa/passport documents have been reviewed.

Project Officer will provide work order to cover this visit and include instructions regarding when and where to send the checks, contact information on visitor and host, etc.
